
PORTENCROSS CASTLE ART SALE 2024 

Information for artists. 

The art sale this year will take place on Saturday 29th and Sunday 30th June, 11.00am – 4.00pm both 
days, in Portencross Castle. 

Please bring exhibits to the Castle between 3.00pm and 6.00pm on the afternoon of THURSDAY 
27th June. There will be a limit of three items per exhibitor. Paintings must be ready to hang. As 
before there will be a variable hanging charge depending on the size of the item. The charges will be: 
small exhibits, up to 18x18 inches, £4; medium, up to 27x27 inches, £5; and large, £6. Commission 
remains at 15%. Items should have title, name of artist, medium, and price clearly marked 
somewhere on the back. There is no catalogue for the show so we will supply descriptor labels for 
each exhibit. Exhibits will be removed as they are sold. Unsold exhibits should be collected on 
Sunday 30th June between 4.00pm and 4.30pm. (It will not be possible to remove any items before 
4.00pm.) 

Thanks in advance to participating artists, on whom the success of the show depends. All proceeds 
to Portencross Castle management and maintenance. 

(It may be that some changes to the above timings have to be made due to unforeseen 
circumstances and we reserve the right to do so. We will post any relevant information on our 
Facebook page and on our website.) 


